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A big well done to the Year 5 and 6 Sport shall Athletics team 

that won the Coventry East Final for the second year running 

and have again qualified for the Sainsbury`s Games Level 3 

final. Good Luck in the final to the team! 

 

 

 

 

It was KS1’s turn to take part in the Sainsbury`s 

Games. First up was the KS1 Gymnastics and we 

were fortunate to be able to enter two teams in 

the Coventry East heats. The teams took part in a 

vault and floor routine that they have learnt in the 

gymnastics club before school and in their PE 

lessons. Our Red team finished first on the day and 

our Blue team finished third. After all of the heats 

our Red team finished first in Coventry East and 

qualified for the Level 3 games and our blue team 

finished 6th in Coventry East. A big well done to all 

the children, and a big thank you to Stacey for all  

her hard work in the morning gymnastics clubs. 

 

 

The Year 6 rowing team took part in their heat this week. 

All the children competed in a 90 second individual row 

which was then added to a 4 minute team relay. The 

boys and girls both finished first on the day! The girls 

finished 4th in Coventry East and the Boys finished 2nd in 

Coventry East qualifying for the Level 3 games. The 

children all put in an amazing effort in true Ernesford 

Grange style showing lots of determination. Some of the 

children tried so hard that they were too tired to even 

smile in this photo after the event. Well done to the 

rowers! 
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Here is the school`s Boccia and Archery team. They competed in a 

competition at the Alan Higgs centre. The Archery team competed well 

on a very cold morning and enjoyed their experience. The Boccia team 

also had a very successful morning where they played 7 games, winning 

5 and drawing 2. The children came back to school with the gold medal 

and qualified for the Level 3 Games. Well done to all the children 

competing in this competition.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Girls football team have had an excellent start to their 

season. They won the Coventry Schools Saturday tournament, 

where they qualified for the West Midlands final. The girls 

won 3 and drew 1 out of 4 in their group to finish top. The 

semi-final and final were tough games which both ended 0-0 

in normal time. In the semi-final we won 2-0 on penalties and 

in the final we won 3-1 on penalties.  The girls showed lots of 

teamwork and determination to win the West Midlands final 

for the second year in a row! Well done Girls and good luck in 

the Midlands final in Nottingham! 

 

 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs – Spring 2020 

Day and 
Time 

Before School  
8:00am – 8:45am 

Break Time 
10:30 – 10:45 

Lunch Time 
12:05pm – 1:10pm 

After school  
3:30pm – 4:30pm 

Monday   Year 3 Table Tennis Key Stage 2 Choir  
Key Stage 2 Multi Sports 

Key Stage 1 Dodgeball 
Key Stage 2 Dodgeball 

Tuesday   Year 4 Table Tennis Sainsbury’s Games  Rock Band 
Key Stage 2 Table tennis 

Key Stage 2 Bench 
Football/Hockey 

Wednesday Key Stage 1 Gymnastics Year 5 Table Tennis Y5 /Y6 Boys Football 
 

Key Stage 2 Boys and Girls  
Football 

Y1/Y2 Tennis 

Thursday Key Stage 1 Gymnastics 
Y4, Y5 and Y6 Tennis 

Year 6 Table Tennis Key Stage 1 Funky Dance  
Y3/Y4 Boys Football 

Key Stage 1 Football 
Year 5/6 Netball 

Friday Key Stage 2  
Cross Country 

 

Year 5/6 Table 
Tennis 

Key Stage 1 Multi Skills 
Key Stage 2 Girls Football 

Key Stage 2 Boot Camp 
 


